
NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                                      

Wednesday, November 23, 2022                                                                                                 

“It’s Personal.” 

Grades K—9 Report Cards                                    
Thursday, December 1                                 

School Based P.D. Day for Grades K—9 
Friday, December 2, regular classes for 

Grades 10-12 

Hot Dog Sale tomorrow & December 1                                                                                                 
$2.00 each 

Sabres 4 Wellness!                                                  

It is the last week to vote on which teacher 

you would like see sport a fantastic facial hair 

style!  Cash or non-perishable food items are 

gratefully appreciated and donations over $25 

will qualify for tax receipts.  Every dollar and/

or food item will equal 1 vote towards a             

specific teacher and specific facial hair style 

that they will enjoy wearing for the last week 

of November.  All proceeds go to support         

Alberta Mental Health Foundation’s Kickstand              

program,  providing mental health support for 

youth in our province. Thank you for                   

supporting  this worthwhile cause!                                         

Online Donation Link                       

Athletics                                                                                                                  

Congratulations to our Senior High Boys Volleyball Team 

who represented us well at last weekend’s Zone                      

Tournament. We are proud of you Sabres!  Thank you to all 

the volunteer coaches, assistant coaches, Sports Booster 

Club and anyone else who helped throughout the season.  

You are greatly appreciated!                                                                                   

Basketball has started! We are seeking a Junior Girls                  

basketball coach for the season and team managers.  Please 

contact Mr. MacDonald at macdonaldc@lrsd.ab.ca if you                 

are interested in volunteering.                                                        

Jr/Sr Climbing Club Team tomorrow, 7:00-8:30 a.m.                   

Good luck to our Mini Volleyball Team who is competing in 

the Fort Macleod tournament on Friday! 

Livingstone 

School 

LIFETOUCH PHOTO RETAKES                                                                                                               

Monday, November 28 

Pizza Hut Hot Lunch                                                     

Wednesday, November 30                                                 

Prepaid orders only 

Grad 2023 Italian Night Fundraiser!                                           

Thursday, December 1 ~ Cowley Hall                                                   

Doors open at 5:00 p.m. / Dinner at 5:30 p.m. 

Tickets are going fast! They may be purchased from 

any Grade 12 student or at the office for $15 each. 

Free admission for children 5 & Under 

We look forward to a great evening of Italian fare,                

silent auction and dessert auction! 

Timber Trails 4-H Beef Club is selling bacon 
and sausage until Friday, November 25.   

Bacon (11 pound box) $65 / Sausage (10 
pound box) $60 Please contact Kathy Rast 

at kathyrast@live.ca or Eliza Grose at 
grosee@lrsd.ab.ca 

A reminder to parents that there is no staff supervision in 

place before 8:15 a.m. and after 4:00 p.m. for student pick 

up and drop off.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

https://mentalhealthfoundation.ca/mental-health-champions/

